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September 8, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Subject: Request to Extend Comment Period for Quarterly Reports and Adjust 

Reply Comment Parameters 
 
On September 1, 2020, The Public Advocates Office, Mussey Grade Road Alliance, The Protect 
Our Communities Foundation, The Utility Reform Network, and Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. 
(together, the Joint Stakeholders) submitted the following request in response to the July 17, 
2020 Guidance on the Remedial Compliance Report & Quarterly Report Process Set Forth in 
Resolution WSD-001 (July 17, 2020 Guidance Document), issued by the Wildfire Safety Division: 
 

1. Extend the time to comment on Quarterly Reports from two weeks to three weeks 

2. Allow for all stakeholder, not solely the utilities, to submit reply comments within two 

weeks from the date of opening comments. 

The Joint Stakeholders’ request is granted.  
 
Any stakeholder may submit opening comments, not to exceed 10 pages, within three weeks of 
submission of the first Quarterly Reports to the following email address: 
wildfiresafetydivision@cpuc.ca.gov. Comments must be served on the service list to 
Rulemaking (R.)18-10-007, pursuant to the direction in Resolution WSD-001.  
 
Any stakeholder may submit reply comments, not to exceed 5 pages, within two weeks of 
submission of opening comments to the following email address: 
wildfiresafetydivision@cpuc.ca.gov. Reply comments must be served on the service list to 
Rulemaking (R.)18-10-007, pursuant to the direction in Resolution WSD-001. 
 
This schedule only applies to the first Quarterly Report submissions with the following 
exception. All subsequent quarterly report submission comment periods shall be as set forth in 
the July 17, 2020 Guidance Document, except that any stakeholder may submit reply comments 
rather than reply comments being limited solely to the electrical corporations.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Caroline Thomas Jacobs 
Director, Wildfire Safety Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
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